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Nevada Medicaid Mail to Providers No Longer Forwarded 

Effective immediately, Nevada Medicaid has requested the United States Postal 
Service to no longer forward mail to a new provider address.  Instead, it has been 
requested that the mail be returned to the sender (Nevada Medicaid or First 
Health Services).  When mail is returned, the provider’s Medicaid enrollment 
may be terminated in accordance with Medicaid Services Manual (MSM) 
Chapter 100, Sections 103.3A.2 and 106.2.  

To ensure that your current address information is on file and your enrollment 
continues, please contact the Provider Enrollment Unit at First Health Services to 
validate your information.  Call (877) 638-3472 (select the option for “Provider 
Enrollment”).   

In accordance with MSM Chapter 100, Section 103.3, providers are required to 
report in writing within five (5) working days any change in ownership, address, 
addition or removal of a practitioner or any other information pertinent to the 
receipt of Medicaid funds.  Failure to report these changes may result in the 
termination of the Medicaid contract at the time of discovery. 


